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BEACH MUNICIPAL FEDERAL CREDIT UNION DONATES BACKPACKS  
TO THE VBCPS BACK-TO-SCHOOL CARE FAIR 

 
 
VIRGINIA BEACH, VA, AUGUST 15, 2023: Beach Municipal FCU reaffirmed today their commitment to 
helping local students in need. Partnering with Virginia Beach City Public School’s Family and Community 
Engagement team, the Credit Union donated school supplies and backpacks for the Back-to-School Care Fair 
on August 12, 2023.  
 
As part of its community initiative, Beach Municipal FCU enlisted the help of Enterprise Car Sales, United 
Way and Coastal Edge to distribute over 3,000 backpacks and other school supplies to area students. 
 
“We are deeply appreciative of your donation. Thank you for believing in our cause and for making such a 
meaningful contribution,” said Jennifer McGowan, VBCPS Coordinator of School and Community 
Partnerships. “These backpacks will have a real impact on the lives of students in our schools.”  
 
Beach Municipal FCU has been serving the financial needs of Virginia Beach City and School employees since 1970. 
We are dedicated to providing excellent service to our members while constantly striving to make a positive 
impact on the lives of others through hands-on involvement. 
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